
  

 

John Paul College School Bus Conditions of Use 

Purchase of Bus Pass 

o Bus pass charges will be included with the student fee statement at the start of the 
year. 

 

o Requests for a bus pass are to be submitted by 31st October of the preceding year. 
 

o Bus passes purchased are for the John Paul College School Bus only and are not 
available for transfer to other routes or use with other bus companies. 

 

o Due to demand, casual use of the bus is not available. 
 

o One terms notice is required to cancel your bus pass. Bus passes must be returned 
to the Finance Office immediately if your child ceases to use the bus. 

 

o A lost bus pass will incur a replacement fee of $12 
 

Student Requirements  

o Students travel as representatives for John Paul College and are expected to 
behave as per school policies. 

 

o Any inappropriate behaviour will be reported with due consequences. 
 

o The aisle is to be kept clear of school bags and any other obstructions. 
 

o Present your bus pass as you board the bus.  Travel without a valid bus pass is not 
permitted. 

 

o A bus pass cannot be transferred to another student. 
 

Allocation of Passengers 

If the demand for this service exceeds the passenger capacity of the bus, a waiting list will 

be created. Places on the bus are subject to transport regulations.  


